
Palmira Safety Guidance  

  
Busy times at Palmira. Palmira residents and their guests please be alert to the need for all of us to 
watch for pedestrians, golf carts, bicyclists, joggers, and pet walkers during our busy season.  
  
Palmira MHOA has put up safety crossing signs to further alert vehicles and others to main road traffic 
areas.  
  
Vehicles must slow down and stop for non-vehicular traffic. Pedestrians have the right of way. Golf Carts 
and Bicyclists must also abide by the traffic and safety signage throughout the community.  
  
However, Walkers and runners on the streets present a hazard to both themselves and to others and 
should not be in roadways as vehicles approach. Runners and walkers must use sidewalks or yield to 
vehicular traffic.  
  
Safety is key, and good judgement and courtesy of all parties prevents accidents to our residents, 
families and guests. Please brief your respective parties on this guidance.  
  
Slow Down, Stay Alert, Show Courtesy to Others who use our streets and sidewalks.  
  
Thank You,  
The Palmira Board  
  
 


